
 
 CPRM March 2, 2021 

PL-12-21 
From: Olivier Joubert  

Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 2:15 PM 
To: Mailbox, Clerks  
Subject: Millcrof - Golf course 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

In reference to the safety of the course course we have been residents of Millcroft for over 9 years and 
at no point did the golf course owners approached / consulted us about safety.   

  

How come this becomes an improvement opportunity when obviously it was not before?  

  

Thank you, 

Olivier Joubert  
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